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In this webinar, students at different levels including undergraduate, 
and postgraduate will take the virtual stage to share their latest 

research projects, providing you with a first-hand 
look at their projects and ideas. 

From research development to insightful analyses, our students have 
worked very hard to solve scientific problems related to misophonia, 

tinnitus and hyperacusis, and they are excited to 
share their findings with you.

This webinar not only explores the discoveries of our students but also 
underscores the collaborative and dynamic research environment that 

defines Hashir International Institute. We believe that sharing these 
projects with the public enriches the broader intellectual discourse and 

fosters a sense of engagement and curiosity. 

A window into the vibrant world of 
academic exploration and innovation 

happening within our institution. 

May 14th, 2024
6pm – 8pm GMT

Online Event! Email for more info:
mercede.erfanian@hashirtinnitusclinic.com


